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June 25th, 1925.

R. A. Power, Ssq 
412 Central Building, 
Victoria, B. C.

* ♦

■

Dear Sirs-
While I was in the hospital I 

received a letter from Neville R. Lindsay, a copy 
of which I enclose, and also a copy of a letter 
which you. addressed to him on January 30th,1925.

While General Lindsay was my 
client Hr. Fug;la and Hr. Lambert were yours. I 
am afraid this is something with which you must 
deal, especially in view of the terms under which 
I made myfinal settlement with you in the Fall of 1919.m

Yours faithfully,
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